
 

Memorandum 
 

To:   Well File 
   
From:  Mark Weems, P.E. 
                        Regional Engineer - SW Colorado 
  
Date:  September 15, 2016 
    
Subject: Well History  
 
 
Walter J. Osterhoudt 
Ant Gulch #2 
SWNW 15 32N 2E 
007-05228 
 
This well was plugged with 10 sx of cement on 10/31/1965.  The operator intended to re-
enter and attempt a completion with hopes of making it a producing well.  There are no 
signs or reports of this well being an environmental liability. I see no need at this time to 
re-enter and plug this well to today’s standards. 
 
The best information regarding this well can be found in a Sundry Notice dated 3/3/1986 
or document #977070 and an excerpt is shown below. 
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